
 

OUR LADY’S SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

2 December 2022 
www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Parish Priest:            Fr. Peter-Damien McKinley 
Principal:                   Ms. Patrizia Bertani 
Parish Mass Times:   
English: Saturday 9.00am, 5.30pm, Sunday 9:00am, 10.30am & 5:30pm 
Vietnamese: Saturday 7.00pm, Sunday 12.30pm, Friday 7.30pm 
Burmese: Every 2nd Sunday 2.30pm 
Chin: Every 1st, 3rd, 4th, 5th Sunday 2.30pm 
Tongan: Every 1st Sunday 3.00pm 
School Phone:      9312 2230 
School website: www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Our Lady’s is a Child Safe School 

Dear Parents, 
Last Sunday heralded the beginning of Advent. A time where we 
prepare for the birth of the Christ Child. Advent means coming 
or arrival. The Advent season culminates with Christ’s arrival into 
our hearts and into the world on Christmas Day. All students at 
Our Lady’s will be participating in Advent activities and experi-
ences to prepare both spiritually and practically for Christ’s birth 
on Christmas Day. Last Sunday we lit the first candle on the Ad-
vent wreath which signifies HOPE and is called the prophet’s 
candle. It is the hope that Christ’s light of love has shone into the 
world. 
Foundation 2023 Transition Sessions 
Yesterday, we had our first Foundation 2023 Transition session. It was such a delight to 
see the smiles on the children and wonderful to spend some time getting to know the 
new parents and reconnecting with those that already have children at our school. The 
next Foundation Transition session will be next Thursday the 8th of December. We look 
forward to welcoming back our new Foundation 2023 students. 
 
Changes to school start and finishing times 
You may be aware that there are changes to the award conditions for staff working in 
schools. In preparation to implement the new work conditions we have had to reorganize 
school times so that we reflect the new award in 2023.  
In the new school year 2023 the following times will be implemented: 
School gates will open at 8:20am. Students can enter the school and there will be a staff 
member supervising in the schoolyard. 
Classrooms open at 8:25am and students can enter their classroom and prepare them-
selves for the day. 
Classes start at 8:35am. 
School will finish everyday at 3:10pm. 
 
 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Thurs 8 Dec 
Feast of the Immaculate Con-
ception of Mary 
2023 Foundation Transition 2.00
-3.00pm 
3.00pm Second Hand Uniform 
Sale 
Fri 9 Dec  
Reports published on nForma 
Portal 
Mon 12 Dec 
Years 1-6 2023 Orientation 
11.30am-1.00pm 
Tues 13 Dec  
Government Secondary Orienta-
tion 
Dinner in the Yard with DJ, Art 
Show 6.00 - 8.00pm. Yr 5/6 
Dance Performance 6.30-
6.45pm 
Parent Teacher Interviews by 
request 
Wed 14 Dec  
Year 6 Graduation: Mass 
6.00pm. Disco 7.15-8.15pm 
Fri 16 Dec 
11.30am End of Year Mass 
2.30pm End of Year Assembly 
3.15pm End of 2022 for stu-
dents 
Mon 19-Tues 20 Dec  
Professional Learning Days - 
Handover Days for Staff. 

 
2023 

Mon 30 Jan Getting to Know You 
and Your Family appointments 
for Years 1-6. Foundation Ses-
sion 8.45am-1.00pm 
Tues 31 Jan Getting to Know You 
and Your Family appointments 
for Years 1-6. Foundation Ses-
sion 8.45am-1.00pm 
Wed 1 Feb Classes start for 
Years 1-6 at 8.35am. School 
finishes at 3.10pm every day. 
No school for Foundation 2023 
Wednesdays during February. 

But test everything; hold fast what is good.  1 Thessalonians 5:21 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Advent 
 

Dear God, during Advent, the four weeks before Christmas, we think about all 
the people in the Bible who waited for hundreds of years for Jesus to come on 

earth. 
We think about Mary and Joseph, going to Bethlehem, to register in their home 

town, and then waiting for Jesus to be born. 
Help us, God, in this time of Advent, bless our eyes and ears, that we may see 

and hear Jesus. Amen 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=cross&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=ZUaT3MsfbitSrM&tbnid=Nwm2B5nfZ1d-hM:&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fsatiricmilk.deviantart.com%2Fart%2FCross-with-heart-211595514&ei=ROBsUeD-POTwiAfd5IAQ&bvm=bv.45175338,d.aGc&psig=AF


 

Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

FI: Catherine N 
2M: Joanne H, Simon L 
2N: Bonnie M 
5D: Mila K 
6A: Chan Chan C 
6B: Asha K 

Our beautiful garden has been made 

even more beautiful with the chil-

dren’s Artwork. This artwork has been 

created by students in different year 

levels who have worked on this joint 

project. 

A BIG thank you to our wonderful art 

teacher Ms Pina for inspiring the stu-

dents to create these amazing art 

pieces. 

Next time you are in the 

schoolyard please stop to see our 

students’ creative artworks. 



 

YEAR 6 LEADERSHIP BADGES 

 

Congratulations to the following Year 6 students who have displayed the qualities and attributes to earn a 

Year 6 Leadership Badge. 

 

 

Zoe A     Carry C   Julianna L 

Harrison M    Richard N 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Uniform reminder 
A reminder that all students should be wearing their Summer uniform. Most importantly they need 
to remember to bring their school hat to school to protect themselves from the sun during each 
play break. Please ensure that your child/children wear their proper school shoes except for sports 
day when they wear their sports shoes. Our school uniform is a reflection of our school and we need 
to wear it with pride. 
 
SMART Watches 
I have noticed many students wearing SMART watches. I understand that you may have purchased a 
SMART watch for your child to wear so that they can communicate with you if they are walking 
home after school as a safety measure. Unfortunately, they are proving to be a distraction to stu-
dents who are receiving and answering text messages via their SMART watches during learning 
time.  
SMART watches will be treated in the same way we treat mobile phones. The school policy is that 
they are to be left in the office in the morning and picked up after school.  
Please let your child know that if they wear a SMART watch to school it must be left at the office  
first thing in the morning and picked up from the office after school. Thank you for your coopera-
tion. 



 



 

Many thanks to our Parents and Friends who had a fabulous 

time being transported back to the 80s on Friday night for their 

Disco. 

Looks like a great night was had by all! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

The Parents and Friends are looking for any donations of second hand uniform for their up-

coming Sale on 8 December. 

You can bring any outgrown or unwanted uniform donations to the Office. Please make sure 

all the items are clean with no rips, faded logos or stains. 

The Second Hand Uniform Sale will be held on Thursday 8 December from 3.00pm. 



 



 



 



 


